
APPENDIX 3 

Council House Complex Works 
Cabinet Date: 11 December 2018 
Ward Councillors Consultation Responses 
 
 

Stakeholder 
 

Ward 
 

Site (if report relates 
to multi sites) 

Response to consultation 

 
Councillor Albert Bore 

 

 
Ladywood 

Council House 
Complex 

Cabinet Papers sent 09/11/18. 
 
17/11/2018 Email from Councillor Bore:- 

 I understand why the recommendations are 

what they are.  Whilst the delays introduced 

could potentially benefit BMT, which I welcome, 

there may be unforeseen electrical and 

mechanical cost uplifts in the meantime that 

could impact severely on BCC’s revenue/capital 

budgets. 

 
Councillor Kath Hartley 

 

 
Ladywood 

Council House 

Complex 

Cabinet Papers sent 09/11/18. 
No comments received. 

 
 
 
 


